
 

 

 

 
 

JG/mb 

9th May 2018 

 
 

BOREATTON PARK RESIDENTIAL WEEKEND 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

RE: Boreatton Park Residential Weekend 

 

With the residential drawing closer, we wanted to take the opportunity to inform you on some 

further details of our weekend. 

 

There will be a meeting regarding the trip on Thursday 24th May. The meeting will start at 2:30pm 

and will finish by the end of the day for you to collect your children. If you are unable to attend, 

please see your child’s class teacher so that the details can be shared with you.  

 

As part of our trip, some of the activities may require us to go in or near water. If we do go in the 

water, all children will be wearing life jackets and will be supervised by the staff. All children will 

have the opportunity to say that they do not want to join in with any of the activities. We do ask 

that you sign the permission slip below, giving your child permission to take part in all of the 

activities if they so wish. All of the staff who deliver the activities at the park are highly trained 

in the activities which they carry out and they are all first aid trained. Please see the attached 

list of activities that we are talking part in.  Further information on these can be found of their 

website. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Gadd and Miss Roberts  

Year 6 teachers 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
 
 

Child’s Name 

 

 

I give my child permission to attend the trip to Boreatton Park between the dates of 

8th June and the 10th June and give them permission to take part in all activities which 

they choose to.  

Parent/Guardian Signature 

  

Emergency Contact Number 

  

 

 

 

 

 
www.rydersgreenprimary.co.uk  

Contactus@rydersgreen.sandwell.sch.uk   
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Miss L Blackmore  
   Ba (Hons)  QTS   Pg Cert   AST  

 
 

 


